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Dear Friend,

Independent Living residents at Luther Acres 
organized their own special event this week during a 
shift change to thank our healthcare heroes for their 
hard work, dedication, and commitment to keeping 
our communities healthy and safe! More than 160 
residents showed their support by cheering, holding 
up signs, or making noise with musical instruments at 
several locations on campus, including the 
Healthcare Center and the Personal Care 
Apartment Building. 

This deeply emotional and uplifting display of encour-
agement was a great blessing to Luthercare’s frontline 
healthcare workers - reminding them just how much 
support they can count on from the 
community they serve. It was a great reminder that 
we’re all in this together. 

If you would like to give to Coronavirus Relief at Luthercare, 
you can give securely online at here and write “Coronavirus Relief”
in the comment box. You can also send a check to the 
Philanthropy Office with “Coronavirus Relief” written on 
the memo line. 

Your gift will support our team members and residents in the 
Healthcare Center by providing more personal protective 
equipment and helping to cover increased costs related to 
the care of residents affected by COVID-19. To give over the 
phone or if you have any questions, please contact 
Anne Corvelle in the Philanthropy Office at 
717-626-1171 Ext. 1624.

Gratefully,

Ryan Fisher
Director of Philanthropy

https://www.luthercare.org/donate-now/

